Director's Community

Leadership Award -2014

The FBI Chicago Field Office honors Christopher W. Helt for his role in
helping establish an FBI Explorers Post to benefit Chicago youth. While
balancing the demands of his immigration law practice, Mr. Helt also
conducted the legal research so the Edwin C. Shanahan Memorial

Post #1920 could be recognized as a nonprofit organization. The mission
of the FBI Explorer Post is to develop responsible, educated, and capable
youth in a community.

In addition to securing the organization’s nonprofit status, Mr. Helt
currently sits on the Post’s Board of Directors. Among his efforts to
make the community aware of the FBI Explorer Post, he actively raised
funds for it by competing in a local triathlon where he raised $2,500 in
donations to support the Edwin C. Shanahan Memorial Post #1920.

Christopher W Helt

FBI AWARD LUNCHEON

Tuesday, January 14, 2014
Corboy Law Center | Kasbeer Room

Loyola University (Water Tower Campus)
25 E Pearson Street, Chicago, IL 60611

11:30 -- Guests arrive

12:00p -- Lunch

12:45p -- Award Presentation
1:30p-- Event ends

Cost: $35* per person with a choice of entree: *Free to 2014 FBICCAAA paid members
Tuscan Chicken or Roasted Vegetable Strudel (with salad, dessert & coffee/tea)

Registration is being handled by Eventbrite.
Contact Bobby Nettles @ bobby.nettles@fbiccaaa.org with any registration questions, or concerns.
RSVP by Wednesday January 8, 2014




